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Boil Water Advisory Update 
 
Este informe contiene informacion muy importante sobre su agua potable.  
Traduzcalo o hable con alguien que lo entienda bien 
 
Ventura Water customers were notified to boil their water as a precautionary 
measure on 12/5/17.  As of 12/7/2017, in specific areas of our water service 
area (see map below), it is no longer necessary to boil your water.  However, 
the Boil Water Advisory is still in effect for certain portions of the City.  These 
areas are specified below and identified on the map below.   We anticipate the 
Boil Advisory will be rescinded citywide in 48-72 hours.  We apologize for any 
inconvenience and thank you for your patience. 
 
The areas in the City of Ventura that still need to boil their water are 
designated in Red on the map and bounded by the following streets moving 
east to west: 
  

1) North of Foothill Road 
2) West of Ashwood Avenue 
3) North of Telegraph Road 
4) West of Mills Road 
5) North of E. Main Street / Thompson Blvd  
6) West of Sanjon Road 

 
Please refer to the attached map for a visual reference containing this 
information listed. 
 
For more information, please contact: 
Ventura Water Customer Care at (805) 667-6500. 
State Water Resources Control Board – Drinking Water Field Operations Branch 
District Office at 805-566-1326 
Ventura County Environmental Health Dept. 805-654-2813 
 
Please share this information with others who drink this water, especially those 
who may not have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, 
nursing homes, schools, and businesses.)  You can do this by posting this notice 
in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail. 
 
This release is available on the City of Ventura website at:  
www.cityofventura.ca.gov ### 
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